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Welcome back everyone from what has been a very uncertain time. We are glad 

to see you all return healthy and happy. We would like to welcome new families 

and friends that have joined us since returning in August.You may have also 

noticed some new staff members around the nursery. We welcome Sarah 

McCall our new Depute Head who will be working alongwith our Depute 

Nicola who at the moment is on maternity leave. We have Aileen Darroch who 

is covering whilst she is off.  

We also welcome:  

Nicola Larkin- Support Worker 

Caitlin Robertson-ELCCO 

 Angela Graham- ELCCO 

 Kirsty Carslaw - ELCCO 

Amanda O’Sullivan- Early Years Graduate 

 

Class DOJO  

As we are unable to have our parents/carers in and around nursery environment we 

have been discussing ways to keep you all up to date with your children’s learning 

and progress. Your child’s key worker will be making wellbeing phone calls to keep 

you up to date and to give you the opportunity to share any information about your 

child(ren).  

We have been researching how effective the class DOJO would be for our families. 

We are keen to use this as method of communication. Using this you will be able to 

see videos and pictures of your children. You will be able to message your child’s 

keyworker directly and share with us the lovely experiences you have at home. You 

will receive an information letter about this when we are ready to launch the app. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Could you please remember to log onto your parent pay app and give a little 

donation for our nursery. We need new resources for our little cherubs to 

explore. If you are having trouble logging on to this or need any support please 

contact the school office. 

 

 

 

 

Due to the delay in the building of our extention, 

the nursery hours that you are receiving will 

continue next year. We are receiving updates 

reguarly and will inform you of any changes. If 

you have any question please do not hesitate to talk 

to a member of staff. Due to change in routine of the nursery  

children are having a small snack as there are currently no lunches provided 

during their session. Could you please ensure they are having breakfast or lunch 

before coming to nursery. 

                                                              Thank you 

 

  September Weekend Fri 25th- Mon- 28th 

October Week Mon- 12th- Fri 16th 

Inservice Day Oct-19th 

St Andrews Day- Nov 30th 

Christmas Holiday- Thurs 24th  – Tues 5th  Jan 

*Thurs 24th is an early closure day 

 

 

 

 

Please find all relevant information on school 

enrolment within our school twitter@stcatherinespsy 

and on our school website. If you have any questions 

please speak to your child’s key worker or a member 

of the management team. 
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Our Staff Team 

 
Ms Henry 

Head Teacher 

 

             
Sarah McCall            Nicola Hunter          Aileen Darroch       Sharon Donaldson 

Depute Head           Depute Head              Depute Head             Senior ELCCO 

                                             
Heather Ferrier              Amanda Brown           Caitlin Robertson   Rebecca Thorburn 

      ELCCO     ELCCO                               ELCCO                      ELCCO 

                  
Nikkita Kerrnachan     Wendy Slavin              Louise Watson Angela Graham 

       ELCCO                          ELCCO     ELCCO                           ELCCO      



                    

      Christina Waltham                        Nicola Larkin                          Gemma Carter 
         Support Worker                       Support Worker                      Modern Apprentice 

        
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 


